
 
 
 
 

Barlby Primary School 
 

Date: 4th December 2020        Letter:  13 

     

    

 

 
 

 

 

The application process for applying for a reception place in September 2021 closes on 
15th January 2021. You need to apply even if your child is in our nursery. Please see our 
Instagram feed for more information or to ask questions. Alternatively, you are welcome 

to phone or e-mail on info@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk.  

To notify us of allergies or medical needs e-mail 
Charlene.o’brien@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
Charlene can also help with admissions.  
 
To change your contact details and provide us with two 
contact numbers: 
Siobhan.murphy@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
 
All other enquiries: 
info@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
___________________________________________ 

 
Thank you for continuing to wear a face covering 
when dropping off and collecting. Please be kind 

and considerate to fellow parents and carers 
when collecting and observe the queuing system. 

We are grateful for your patience in these 
challenging times. 

___________________________________________ 
 

Now that we are no longer in a national 
lockdown the Barlby Playcentre has re-

opened to all children. Please e-mail 
info@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk for more details. 

___________________________________________ 
 

Barlby has several charitable partnerships. 
If you need help- please ask! 

______________________________________ 
Our social media feeds are updated regularly. Please 
follow us: 

Instagram: barlbyprimary 

Twitter: @primary_barlby 

 

Dates for Christmas 
 
Thursday 17th December: the children will enjoy a 
Christmas dinner. Please e-mail Charlene at 
charlene.obrien@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk if your child 
does not usually have a school lunch and you 
would like him/her to have one for Christmas. 
Please e-mail or phone by Monday 7th December.  
 
Christmas Jumper Day will take place on Friday 
11th December. All proceeds go to Save the 
Children. 
 
The EYFS will enjoy a performance of Father 
Christmas streamed from The Lyric, Hammersmith 
on Wednesday morning. The rest of the school will 
be watching a virtual pantomime in the week 
ahead.  
Term Ends at 1pm on Friday 18th December. Gates 

will open at 12.45pm. 
Term starts on Monday 4th January 2021.  
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